
Girl Scout Exhibit to Open at Museum

On Aug. 10, an exhibit highlighting the centennial of Girl Scouts will be opening at the Mount
Airy Museum of Regional History. The exhibit is called “Courage, Confidence and Character:
100 Years of Girl Scouts.”

  

Matt Edwards, executive director of the museum, said this exhibit will take the place of the
White Liquor Dirt Tracks exhibit that opened in January. He said this exhibit highlights the last
100 years of Girl Scouting, both on a national and local level.

  

Read more: Mount Airy News - Girl Scout exhibit to open at museum
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http://mtairynews.com/view/full_story/19689664/article-Girl-Scout-exhibit-to-open-at-museum#ixzz22nF5yoXu

